
 

 

How you can help Monkfrith School’s Sumer Fair 
                                Saturday 9th July 1-4pm 

 
 

Our biggest fundraiser of the year is approaching, 
but it’s nothing without the support of our community of teachers, parents, carers and grandparents. 

Here are some crucial ways in which you can help make a big difference! 
 

 

A big thank you from the FOMS Committee! 

Advertise 
Kinleigh Folkard & Hayward (KFH) Estate Agents have 
kindly agreed to sponsor the Summer Fair! We have been 
asked to provide 40 addresses to display a board 
advertising both KFH and the Fair. 
 
If you could have a board outside of your house, please  
contact your class FOMS committee member or email us 
at friendsofmonkfrithschool@gmail.com by 
Monday 9th May. 

Sponsor or have a Stall 
Does your company or employer want to sponsor a stall or 
activity at the fair? In return they can be advertised on the 
day and in the school newsletter. Or do you know a 
business that would be interested in having a stall? 
 
Please contact your class FOMS committee member as 
soon as possible or email us at 
friendsofmonkfrithschool@gmail.com 

Time  
It’s only with the help of volunteers that the Summer Fair 
can take place. Here’s when we need your help: 
Thurs 30th June from 9am: at the school sorting, wrapping, 
sticking and other preparations. 
Friday 8th July: 
9am: at the school, organising donations. 
5pm-7pm: Fair set-up begins. 
Saturday 9th July: 
8am-1pm: Fair set-up – there will be heavy lifting to begin 
with, so Dads are handy first thing in the morning 
 1pm – 4pm: Manning stalls (each class will be allocated a 
stall that will need two volunteers each hour. Sign-up 
sheets go out the week prior to the fair). 
 4pm – 6pm: Tidy up. 

Food & Cakes 
We have dishes from all over the world and every year our 
International Food Buffets are very popular. Whether 
sweet or savoury, we would love you to make a dish for the 
international buffet and cake sale. No nuts please! 
Note:  

- We cannot heat up your dish - your dishes need to 
be suitable to be served as is. 

- Please label all food if vegan, vegetarian, kosher, 
halal, gluten free etc. 
 

Please bring in your dishes on Friday 8th July evening (5-
7pm) or preferably Saturday 9th July morning prior to the 
start of the fair. 

Teddies 
A favourite stall at the fair is the Teddy Tombola. We need 
your pre-loved (but good condition) teddies for the 
tombola. You de-clutter and the teddies get a new home! 
  
Drop off cleaned teddies to school between Mon 20th 
June- Thurs 7th July.  

Sweet Jars 
A sweet tombola always goes down a treat!  We ask each 
family to fill an empty jam-jar (or any container) with 
wrapped sweets (no nuts) for our tombola.  
 
Please drop off jars to the office between Mon 20th June - 
Thurs 7th July. 

Toys 
Please donate your good-quality pre-loved toys (no books) 
to our toy stall. You de-clutter, the toys get a new home 
and we raise money for the school. Perfect! 

 
Please drop off your toys to the office between Mon 20th 
June - Thurs 7th July. 

Bottles 
Our bottle tombola is well known for attracting some great 
prizes, so please help us keep a great tradition going. All 
unopened donations gratefully received.  
 
Bottles will be collected at the school gate on the morning 
of Fri 8th July as part of Rainbow Day. 

Pre-loved uniform  
The school’s Environmental Club will have a pre-loved 
uniform stall at the fair. 
Please bring in washed good condition uniform your child 
has out-grown between Mon 20th June - Thurs 7th July. 

Raffle  
If you or your company are able to donate a prize for our 
raffle it would be fantastic! 
Please send a message to 07920 520 483 with any 
donations you have. 
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